
  

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 21st April 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Sam L in Class 3W. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 25th April. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm 
start. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 
 
Lunch menu – week 1 (please see Summer Term menus attached) 
 
Community garden rota – Week 2 
As part of our community garden project running after half term, the children will be 
making mindfulness bottles. To support this activity, we kindly ask that each child 
brings in a small plastic water bottle from home. These bottles will be used during 
the project and can be taken home afterward. Your help in providing these is greatly 
appreciated! 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards,  
Mrs Beesley 

 
 
Monday - Bank Holiday 
 
Monday - Club bookings close at 8.00pm. Please ensure all club bookings are made 
prior to the deadline. 
 
Tuesday - School reopens to pupils. All clubs begin 
 
Thursday - BFG Easter Egg-stravaganza (please see attached poster) 
 
 

 
SEND 
 

 
Over the last week, staff have been busy reviewing targets on pupil's Spring Support 
Plans. These will be sent home, along with Summer Support Plans, after the Easter 
break.  
 
The children have all worked extremely hard on their targets and we would like to 
thank parents/carers for their continued support working with the children on these 
at home too.  
 



If anyone would like a meeting to discuss any information on these, please contact 
your child's class teacher or myself to arrange this. 
 
Have a lovely break! 
Ms Balmer  
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
We had a lovely evening at the BFG Movie Night on Tuesday. We raised £189.48 to 
put towards our playground project fund 🙂 
 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 31st March 2025 
3B – 90%               3W – 91.11% 
 
No updates for Year 3. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 25th April. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Denie 
Maxwell 
Bobby 
 
 
3W 
Max 
Grace 
Sophie 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 31st March 2025 
4K – 95.56%               4T – 92.22% 
 
The Ukulele concert is taking place on Thursday 24th April. The concert will start at 
2.45pm and last for approximately 45 minutes. There will be no tickets for the 
concert, however, due to health and safety regulations, there will be two seats 
allocated per family.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 25th April. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
4K 
Isabelle  
Darcie 
Jack  
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4T 
Ruby D  
Martha  
Leo T 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 31st March 2025 
5W – 92.9%               5WO – 92.5% 
 
We haven’t set any homework for over the holidays but the children can choose to 
apply to be part of the Eco council. I’m hoping lots of children use the skills we’ve 
been teaching about in careers week to apply for the role. See hand outs and google 
classroom for more information. 
 
We've recently noticed that quite a few of our home-school reading books are 
becoming damaged. We understand that accidents happen but increasingly we are 
seeing torn pages and ripped books. More so than ever before. Please can you speak 
to your children and encourage them to take care of the property they borrow from 
school. Thank you for your support.  
 
Have a lovely break, 
Ms Webster and Miss Worthington 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 25th April. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Perrie 
Dominic 
Oscar 
 
 
5WO 
Lucy 
Miller 
Cindy 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 31st March 2025 
6LB – 96.67%               6M – 92.63% 
 
Wow, we can’t quite believe we are 2 thirds of the way through Year 6! All of the 
children impress us each and everyday. 
 
On Friday, we will be sending home some revision activities for the children to 
complete. Many children have asked about having practice SATS booklets so we 
thought we would send them home. There will be maths, SPAG and reading papers. 
Children can mark their own papers, some answers for the SATs revision will be in 
the booklets and some will be on google classroom. Hopefully this will help them to 
maintain their excellent progress that they have made so far this year. 
 



The grammar and punctuation part of the SPAG paper should take 45 minutes plus 
the spellings. 
 
The reading should take 20 minutes. 
 
The maths should take 30 minutes. 
 
Hopefully this is manageable over the 2 weeks off. Please can they be named and 
handed in the first Tuesday back in school. 
 
Thursday - Easter Egg-stravaganza after school. 
 
Happy Easter break from the Year 6 team! 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 25th April. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Adam B 
Dexter T 
Florence F 
 
 
6M 
Oscar 
Autumn 
Daisy 
 
 
 

 


